
Online event on Tuesday 3 September 2024 

In-person event on Thursday 12 September 2024 
 
Interested in studying Honours or aa Master of Biomedical Science degree in 2025?  Want to experience 
working in a professional hospital and research environment?  Interested in improving child health? 
 
If this sounds like you, we would love to have you join us for our 2025 intake Student Information Session. 
Based within the Royal Children’s Hospital, the Department of Paediatrics and the Murdoch Children’s 
Research Institute (MCRI) collaborate to offer an array of research projects to Honours and Masters 
students. We offer lab-based, clinical and population health projects and a supportive learning 
environment with plenty of professional development opportunities. 
 

Online webinar event: 

Tuesday 3 September 4.30pm onwards 
 
This webinar will provide further detail about 
the MCRI/Department of Paediatrics 
coursework program, advice on how to apply, 
and a panel of students will share their 
recent experiences as Honours students at 
the Department. 
 
Scan the QR or register here: 

 
https://go.unimelb.edu.au/nab8 

 

In-person event: 

Thursday 12 September 4.30pm onwards 

You will have the opportunity to meet our 
coordinator and, current MCRI students will 
host small group tours of the Institute. 
Supervisors who have proposed 2024 
projects will be available to meet you and 
discuss their projects. 

Scan the QR or register here: 

 

https://go.unimelb.edu.au/6ab8 
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